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Staff Report 
August 6, 2018 Council Regular Meeting 

 

Public Hearing for MCImetro Franchise Agreement 

 

Staff Contact Phone Email 

Steve Wall, Public Works Director 360.817.7899 swall@cityofcamas.us  

 

SUMMARY:  Staff recommends that the City Council conduct a public hearing to provide citizens an 

opportunity to give public testimony regarding the proposal of an ordinance to establish an 

agreement between the City of Camas and MCImetro Access Services Transmission Corp (MCImetro) 

d/b/a Verizon Access Transmission Services. This ordinance allows MCImetro to install, operate and 

maintain fiber optic telecommunication lines within the City of Camas rights-of-way.  Prior to the City 

Council conducting the Public Hearing, Staff will review changes to the Agreement that have been 

made since the first presentation of a Draft at the June 18, 2018 Council Workshop.   

 

RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends that Council conduct a public hearing, deliberate and direct 

staff to place the Ordinance on the August 20, 2018 Regular Meeting Agenda for Council's 

consideration. 

mailto:name@cityofcamas.us

